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Rosenberg Corey

From: Carolee Von Shillagh <carolee@uoregon.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 8:52 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: NO on HB 2004-A

This bill will not end the housing problem and will only make it harder on renters, forcing 
landlords to charge higher deposits and do more reference checking. 
 
 Carolee von Shillagh 
Eugene, OR,97404 
 
AND I VOTE ! 


